
A War of 1812 Monument Unveiling Ceremony scheduled for Nov 21 2020 has been postponed, 

The threat of the virus has caused the Ebenezer Baptist Church Cemetery in Loudoun County Ceremony 

scheduled for November 21 2020 to be postponed. It involved the unveiling of a monument naming War 

of 1812 veterans in the cemetery. 

A second ceremony planned in the general location at the Ketoctin Church cemetery in Loudoun County 

is scheduled to be conducted as planned at 12:30 pm. Please see the October posting for the details 

regarding this ceremony 


